
ANNOUNCEMENTS DECEMBER 2, 2014 

 

Woodstock High School musical will be presenting the brand 

new family friendly, laugh out loud funny musical  "Changing 

Minds" on  Dec.4,5,6 at 7pm with a matinee performance on 

the 6th at 1pm in the newly renovated Woodstock High 

School Theatre. Tickets are 12 dollars for the evening 

performance and 10 dollars for the matinee and are on sale 

at the Woodstock High School office and Home Zone 

Electronics in Woodstock. 

 

 

Choir will be practicing Wednesday, Dec. 3rd from 5:00-

6:00pm, and on Thursday, Dec. 4th from 3:45-5:15pm. If you 

are unable to attend please tell Mrs. McKinley. 

 

There is ISCF (Inter Scholastic Christian Fellowship) 

Wednesday at noon, as usual, and we're looking for some 

volunteers to come along and help with a possible skit for 

the variety show. Come along. 

 

 

There will be a meeting for all Rivervalley 4-H members who 

are interested in an exchange at the beginning of AP on 

Wednesday in B219 

 

 

  

All students that signed up for the variety show should 

check in with Mr. Davis about appointments to 'audition' or 

verify what you're doing.  If you do not do this, you risk being 

eliminated from the show. 

 

 


